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To Delegation Secretaries

Dear Delegation Secretary

As indicated earlier by telephone, I wish to confirm that the next meeting of the Sub-
Committee on Fundamental Rights and Freedoms will take place in George's Hall,
Dublin Castle on Friday 24th November at 2.15 p.m.

A lunch will be arranged for participants at 1.00 p.m.

I attach an agenda for the meeting. The relevant documents will be circulated as soon
as possible.

Yours sincerely,

%«:..\ 52y
Adrian McDaid

c.c. Members of the Sub-Committee on Fundamental Rights and Freedoms
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